
10:30 AM Morning Worship Service 

Senior Pastor, Reverend Steven McCullough 
Pastor of Youth and Family Ministries, Kenneth Brown   

Pastor of Music and Visitation, Matthew Price            

May 21, 2017 

Worship in Song……...………………….…...………………. 

     This Is The Day/What A Mighty God We Serve….………… 

Welcome and Prayer……………...……….……….…………. 

Worship in Song……………………………….……………...                         

      God Is Great………………………………………………. 

      Rescue…………………………………….………………. 

      I Surrender All…………………………………...Page 596 

Prayer…………………………………………………………. 

Worship Through Giving……………………….………...….. 

Special…………………..………Lisa Mowen and Brian Neal 

Message……...……...“Snake Oil”……..….….Pastor Kenny 

Text: Ephesians 6:12 

Closing…………………………………...…………………… 

     I Saw The Light………………………………….………… 

 Large print bulletins and song lyrics are available at the        
Welcome Center in the church foyer. 

 Nursery is available in our Lower Level.  Please ask an usher if 
you need assistance. 

 If needed, hearing devices are available from the sound booth. 

Tell Us Who is Graduating! 
Graduation is fast approaching.  If you have  
a  family member who is  graduating and 
would like to have them recognized, please 
contact the church office no later than  
Tuesday, May 23rd with their name, photo, 
relationship to you and what type of diploma 

they are receiving.  We will recognize graduates during the worship 
service on Sunday, May 28th.   

Southern Gospel Celebration 
The choir will be presenting a Southern 
Gospel Celebration on June 11th during 
the morning worship service.  For those who 
have difficulty joining the choir for the whole 
season, this is a wonderful chance to minister 
and  fellowship with the choir for a short time.  

ALL ARE WELCOME! Practices are Wednesday evenings at 7pm 
in the Sanctuary. Please see Pastor Matt for additional information. 

 

Please be praying for the team in El Salvador.  
They will be returning tomorrow, May 22nd.     

MISSIONS TEAM:  Kianna Cooper, Dan Doody, Doug Laughlin, 
Esperence Laughlin, Sam Laughlin, Sam Martin, Brooke Murphy, 

Justin Murphy and Richard Quesenberry. 

 

                      at TGSM July 10th-14th 
                  
         9am to 3:30pm each day 
                                 Cost: $60 per child 

(See Pastor Kenny about 1st-time visitor discounts                      
and other special scholarships!) 

 

Registration has begun for students entering grades K- 6th this fall. 
Registration forms can be found in both the                                 
upper and lower level Welcome Centers.   

 

(www.mytgsm.com, “children” tab) 
 

There will be a free Saturday kick-off party on July 8th  
at Steve and Tonja Ryan’s house! 

 

Super Church - Grades 1-4 
Spark Imagination with Faith-Building Fun! 

Imagine a world where curious kids become hands-on  
inventors who discover they’re lovingly crafted by God.     

Your kids will learn how to spark creativity with interactive         
decoration and experiences.  Keep your eyes open and see  
how Maker Fun Factory will transform our children’s area  

into a place buzzing with excitement! 
S t a r t i n g  i n  J u n e                             

S u n d a y  m o r n i n g s  a t  1 0 : 3 0 a m   

Big Creek:  Parents Q & A Session 
 

PARENTS OF YOUTH:  If your teen is going on the Big 
Creek Missions Trip, you are welcome to attend a brief    
question and answer session on Sunday, June 4th, in the   

Lower Level Youth area, immediately following                   
the morning worship service. 

TGSM Graduates Open House 
Come celebrate with our graduates on Friday, May 26th.  Drop 

in anytime between 7 & 10pm at the DeAngelis’ residence: 
19213 Chippendale Circle, Hagerstown, MD. 

Bring your family for games, fellowship and s’mores. 



Sunday, May 21, 2017 
 

www.mytgsm.com 

301-665-3767 

 N U R S E R Y  W O R K E R S  

Today Tuesday, May 23rd   Sunday , May 28th       

Kim Hart 
Michelle McKay 

Jeannine DeAngelis 

TBA 

Antoinette Bright 
Dorothy Connolly 

L O W E R  L E V E L  W E L C O M E  C E N T E R  

Today Tuesday, May 23rd Sunday , May 28th 

Liz Quartey Dolores Lee Darlene Toms 

Big Creek, Kentucky 

Youth Missions Trip:  June 18th - 24th 

Please be in prayer for our Youth as they prepare for the missions 
trip to Big Creek, KY in June.  They will be involved in community, 
children’s & construction ministries, spreading the gospel through 

outreach projects, special services and firsthand  
Great Commission work. 

Pastor McCullough will be teaching on                                   

“The Price of Losing Our Virtue”                   

The end of the world, as we know it, began when the   

social fabric of Biblical virtues were distorted or ignored.  

We find ourselves today, “hanging by a thread.”  
 

(Nursery and Children’s classes provided in the Lower Level) 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  
 

Easter Seals Bible Study 
Wednesday,  May 24th at 12:30pm at Easter Seals 

 

Church Office will be closed for Memorial Day  
Monday, May 29th 

 

Hearts of  Love Meeting 
Monday, June 5th at 9am in the Lower Level 

 

Godly Kids Club School’s Out Party 
Tuesday, June 6th at 7pm in the SDG Kids Life Center 

 

Youth School’s Out Pool Party 
Sunday, June 11th at 1pm at the Seiler residence 

 

No Evening Youth Service 
June 11th, 18th and 25th     

 

             Building Fund  

      Total to Date: $4,327.40 

 

                           at the Seiler’s 
                         June 11th at 1:00pm 

Time to Move Up! 
 

PARENTS:  On Sundays and Tuesdays we are  
getting ready to move up children to the next 

class.  Move-up Sunday is June 4th.   
Move-up Tuesday is June 13th. 

T H A N K  Y O U  
I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to the Pastors and  

everyone at The Good Shepherd Ministries for their  

prayers, visits, cards, flowers and gifts.  Feeling the love 

and support during my recovery enables me to                               

feel even more blessed. 

Jan Viertel 

————————————— 
 

 I would like to thank my Pastors and my wonderful church 

family for all the kindness that everyone has extended to 

me.  I appreciate all the prayers and cards.  You are always 

in my prayers.  Please continue to keep me in your prayers. 

May God Bless, 

Nellie Hull 


